
 

October 6, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The district is aware of concerns brought to us by students and 
parents about clowns. We are also aware of news media and social 
media postings about concerns of threatening information about 
clowns visiting schools or planning to visit schools. 
 
Please know that we take each and every concern for school safety 
very seriously, and that we work with local law enforcement regarding 
the safety of our students.  
 
Despite the various reports, at this time there has been no verification 
of clowns at or near our schools by the district or local police.  Be 
assured that we have procedures in place to manage safety concerns 
and that these procedures are practiced regularly. 
 
Thank you to all the students and parents who have brought these 
concerns to our attention. We will continue to monitor the situation in 
cooperation with police. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your 
school principal or my office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Michele A. Harmala, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


